Digitized from Box 5 of the White House Press Releases at the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library

December 13, 1974
Office of the White House Press Secretary

## NOTICE TO THE PRESS

## LEFT TO RIGHT

Meeting of the President with the Representatives of the National Association of Home Builders, December 13, 1974 at 12:00 p.m. in The Oval Office.

Nathaniel Rogg, Executive Vice President, NAHB

J.S. "Mickey" Norman, Jr. - First Vice President, Incoming
President, NAHB

Lew Cenker - President, NAHB
The President
Secretary James Lynn, Secretary of HUD
William Seidman, Assistant to the President for Economic Affairs
Ken Cole, Assistant to the President for Domestic Affairs, and Director of the Domestic Council

# # #